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18th November 2021 

 

Christmas Extravaganza Performance 

Nursery and Reception 

Monday 13th December 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We are busy preparing a brilliant Christmas Extravaganza Performance 
that will be a keepsake for you. The performance from Nursery and 
Reception this year is virtual and will be recorded for you to keep this 
Christmas. You will be able to enjoy watching this over and over again 
and share with loved ones! It will be released on Monday 13th December. 
  
Please find below the details of costumes that children will need to bring 
into school on Monday 28th November and no later due to us recording 
the performances in sections that week.  
  
Nursery children: 

 Their green and red nursery t-shirts  
 School trousers or skirts/ tights 
 (please note, headbands will be made in school) 
 

 
Reception children: 

 A plain white t-shirt 
 White tights, shorts or leggings  
 (Please note, headbands will be made in school for character parts) 
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Reception children are playing parts of the Nativity. The children have 
been involved in deciding their parts, so you do not need to buy them 
anything extra for their roles, as this will be sorted in school.  
  
 
Many thanks for your support.  
  
 
Kind regards, 
 
  
  
The Nursery and Reception Teams 
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